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United Nurses Associations of California/Union of Health Care Professionals (UNAC/UHCP)
Represents 32,000 Nurses and Health Care Professionals in Southern California and Hawaii

Negotiations with Sharp HealthCare continued Thursday with many of our proposals remaining 
on the table. Management responded with numerous takeaways and language that would set us 
back many years.

We know that the best patient care requires experienced registered nurses. We know that 
Sharp HealthCare can afford to recruit and retain registered nurses and treat us with respect. 
We expect this contract to ultimately reflect the value that we provide to Sharp patients in this 
community.

Three things remain clear:

•	 Sharp has money.

•	 Sharp has not projected any financial losses.

•	 Sharp has the means to make improvements.

We extended the contract to October 7, with bargaining sessions set for the next two weeks.  
See the detailed calendar on the other side. We need to stay focused and united.

SHARP HAS THE MONEY AND THE MEANS  
TO RECRUIT, RETAIN, RESPECT RNs



2019 
Bargaining  
Calendar 
Update

Approximate Time 
10:00 am to 5:00 pm 

Location 
Courtyard Marriott 
8651 Spectrum Center 
Boulevard


